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16/01/2021  16:13:482020/5211/P INT Toby Ankers To whom it may concern,

I have recently moved into a ground floor flat in the property next door. 

Given the government's current coronavirus guidelines, I am currently working from home during weekdays, 

and will be for the foreseeable future. As such, it would be useful to know the expected timing and duration of 

the building works over the next few weeks/months, to understand how much disruption this is likely to cause. 

I would also like to know when during the week the works are expected to occur (ie weekdays, evenings or 

weekends).

It would also be appreciated if those undertaking the work are asked to be considerate of the fact that there 

will be people working nearby, and try to keep noise and disruption to a minimum.

Thanks.
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